Diane: Dratt is ok with one exception. I would like to have my
“rncerns reflectsd about the mentering process. I think its important
to carefully coensider the role of faculty in the evaluation process
when they are mentoring faculty members in theily unlit=s.
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Farulty Fersonnel Policy Commlitbes
Tuesday, Apvil 14, 1990
11:30 AM.~-12:20 FoM.

Fresent: Linda Srinstead, Sheldon Hopperl, Diane Murray {secretary),
Teni Ferrine (chair), Scott Richardson, Margaret Walker. Abzent: John
Gracki, Jim Wolter.

14.1 Minutes of April 7, 1998 meeting were approved .

14,8 Toni Perrine reported she had sent to Pat Thorp (ECS) the
comments of the FRPD concerning the document "Further Modifications to

S 14 g 1 Limess Gl Highlight{}: S1tF1 Helps F1 End: F10

~Faculty FPersonnel Folicy," but faz not vedr received confirmation of

Cretelipt.

14.8 Toni FPerrine provided copies of "FFFC Progress Report on
Institutional Long-Range Flan Objective 1i Draft.l a—-7-985." After
some discussicn and some sugoestions, the report will be amended to
indicate FRFECD endorses the concept of section 4.1 Objective 1 -
Clarify Faculty Evaluation Criteria, but will continue $o work on the
srocedural sub-points (4.1.1-46.1.3. Shel Kopperl moved and Margaret
Walker ssconded suppert of the FPPC Progress Report as amsrided. Tond
Farringe will incovporate the changes and send it to the Frovost and
Fat Thoro.

14 .4 Mambars who are leaving the FRFC after this scademlc year wara
thanked for their service (Shel Kepperl, who has served during Saren
Hovotiny's sabbatical, and Margaret Walker, who has merved for several
vears?., Alsce thanked was Toni Pervine whe Mas served as Chalr duwring
Haren Novobtony's sabbatical. ’

14,5 The Committes was adjourned for the academic year 199771998 at

1220 oM.
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